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I absolutely oppose this. Mail-in voting has been the standard in Oregon for a long 

time and nobody has ever been able to demonstrate that there is any kind of fraud 

significant enough to swing any election. It also allows for more intelligent voting 

decisions, because instead of voting in person at a booth with a line behind you, you 

can take your time, research and investigate, and make educated decisions as to 

who gets your vote. 

 

This bill is designed to deny as many people as possible their vote and to control who 

is allowed to vote where. This bill was written in bad faith and the overall objective is 

voter suppression. The people responsible for introducing it know this and should be 

ashamed. 

 

Vote no. 


